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09 November 2022 

 

Dear Dr Nisha Patel 

 

Study Title: The Only Way is Up – Orientation in Endoscopy 

 

SETREC number: 22IC7562 

 

The above study was approved by your Head of Department on 13/02/22 and by the 

Research Governance and Integrity Team on 09/11/22. 

 

Under the Science Engineering Technology Research Ethics Committee process, a 

study that has been reviewed by the Research Governance and Integrity Team and 

Head of Division/Department, where no significant ethical issues have been identified 

in the protocol or ethics application, can be given RGIT approval without requiring it to 

go to full committee. 

 

 

Documents 

The documents reviewed were: 

 

• Application form v1.2 31/04/2022 

• Protocol v1.1 05/01/2022 

• Participant Information Sheet v1.1 01/04/2022 

• Recruitment E-mail v1.1 01/04/2022 

• Questionnaire v1.0 05/02/22 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Keith Boland 

Head of Research Governance and Integrity, 

Imperial College London 
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